COVID safety measures for our Benefice as we worship (from Sunday 25th July 2021 until further notice)
Please SANITISE HANDS and fill out TEST AND TRACE on entering our buildings.
Please wear FACEMASKS throughout all worship services (unless medically exempt, or when leading a specific aspect of worship eg Intercessions).
SINGING (with masks on) by everyone is now permitted.  
SOCIAL DISTANCING will continue.
We look forward to seeing you and ask you all to continue to pray for the health and wellbeing of all our communities.

